
Rose Street Family Connections Unit
1990 – 1993

Details
Rose Street Family Connections Unit opened in Rose Street, Prospect, in 1993. It was run by the Anglican
Church of Australia. Rose Street Family Connections Unit closed in 1993.

More info

Related Entries
Run by

Anglican Diocese of Adelaide (1847 - current)

You can view this page online by visiting https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/rose-street-family-
connections-unit/
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